Memo

March 17, 2014

Ian Baillie Primary School

Beth McCarthy

Lots of news to report today! Ian Baillie sure is a happening spot these days!

1. There will be a fundraiser this Thursday, March 20, called Carly’s Cookies! The grade one parents are going to make cookies to sell on Thursday for .50cents each. Carly Akoto brought it to my attention that there is a little boy in Kindergarten, Gabe Richard, that will be undergoing surgery at the IWK in the very near future, (this is his fourth surgery) and she would like to do a little fundraiser for him to help out the family.  

2. Congratulations to the following students/teachers for making the finals in the Districts Cute Awards ( Creative Use of Technology)  which are this Wednesday , March 19 2014. Parents and students are more than welcome to come to this event. It starts at 6 pm in the lobby and library at JMH.

a. Winter fun-Mitchell Cook

b. Reflections- Mr. McCallum’s grade three class

c. Spooky Eye- Georgia McLenaghan

d. Teacher Web Site- Mr. McCallum

e. Heritage Fair- Miss Gallant’s Grade three class

f. 2013 Christmas Concert- Mr. McCallum
g. Morning Letter- Mikey Clancy

h. School Spirit video- Mr. McCallum and entire school

3. Congratulations to the following students who will represent the School at the Distirct Science Fair at Gretna Green this Thursday March 20. Parents are responsible for getting their child to and from the fair. Your child will need to be at  Gretna Green Elementary School Thursday, March 20, 2014 (9am-12pm). Thank you! It was difficult to decide on the finalists! There were many many good projects. Thanks for all your help.
a. Kaitlin Martin

b. Lillian Watling and Tricia McNeil

c. Stanley Daley

d. Jonnathan Carey, Haillie Miller, Haillee Cable

e. Caileigh Crocker and Olyvia Kingston
